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Media Contact: Deputy Dave Teems                                                    Date: February 25, 2019 

 

LCSO Investigating Suspicious Death 

Friday, February 22, 2019, around 7 p.m. Leon County Sheriff’s deputies responded to 

a residence in the 2000 block of Autumn Lane in reference to a deceased person.  

Deputies determined the death to be suspicious in nature and LCSO Violent Crimes 

detectives, along with Crime Scene detectives, were called to continue the investigation.  

The deceased has been identified as 36 year old James L. Smith, who lived at the 

residence.  

LCSO detectives are continuing to investigate and ask anyone with information to call 

the Sheriff’s Office at 850-606-5800.  

DECEASED:  James L. Smith 

                       7/22/1982 


